
 

TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Randy Anhorn 
DATE:  May 26, 2021 
RE:  Braemar Golf Course Project Partnership Highlight 

 

 
Background 

As part of this agenda item, NMCWD and City of Edina staff will give a presentation on the 

city’s Braemar Golf Course project and NMCWD’s partnership involvement, including 

permitting and cost share grant aspects.   

 
Request 
 
No action required.  The presented is for informational purposes. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


